
RYE SEWER COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

CODIFICATION OF SEWER ORDINANCES 

 

            The Rye Sewer Commission will hold a public hearing at 8:00 a.m. on February 11, 2020 

at the Rye Beach Village District Building, 830 Central Road, Rye Beach, NH, 03871 on the 

adoption of the codification of the Sewer Use Ordinance and the Sewer User Charge Ordinance.  

The two ordinances have not changed in substance, but will be incorporated into the new user 

friendly Town Code as Chapter 129 if the town voters adopt the new code at the March 10, 2020 

town meeting. Copies of the ordinance adopting Chapter 129 are posted at the Rye Town Hall; at 

the Rye Village District Building; and on the town website.  Copies of the complete Chapter 129 

are available at the Selectmen’s Office at the Rye Town Hall and at the Sewer Commission 

Office at the Village District Building. 

 

Lee Arthur, Administrator 

Rye Sewer Commission 

January 23, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 


